
From: Scholl, Matthew
To: Dodson, Donna F
Subject: Re: meeting at RSA
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 11:45:16 AM

Wow!  That’s the first time I have hear that suggestion.  Count me in.

From: "Dodson, Donna F" <donna.dodson@nist.gov>
Date: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 at 11:31 AM
To: Matt Scholl <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>, "Chen, Lily" <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: meeting at RSA

FYI – I am at a meeting in DC today and Paul Kocher has joined the group.  The group had a conversation 
about crypto this morning.  He brought out some great points about preparing for a quantum world.  At the 
break, I suggested that we try and meet with him during RSA.

Regards,

Donna
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